From: Marsha Rummel

To: Plan Commission Comments; Ledell Zellers; Stouder, Heather
Subject: Raemisch Farm Development Legistar #66222/#65654
Date: Monday, July 26, 2021 6:20:05 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I wanted to add a comment about the replat and rezoning of the Raemisch Farm.

The zoning code needs an environmental justice standard to determine whether this location is
safe. Please wait for the alder work group to complete its work.

There will be about a year period where F16s and F35s will co-exist. Let's wait to see what the
decibels levels are and then decide whether to construct housing at this location.

Thanks you for your consideration-
Marsha Rummel

1029 Spaight St #6C
Madison WI
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